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Our Mission: 

Sharing Christ with our community 

through service and relationships. 

Rev. Diane Zehr, Interim Minister 
Stefanie Petty, Administrative Assistant & Newsletter Editor 

Tony Gill, Moderator 

Sunday Schedule: Worship Service, 10 a.m., Online & In-Person 

Hazelwood Christian Church 
1400 W University Avenue 

Muncie, IN 47303 

Ph. (765) 282-5969 

Email: hazelwoodchurch@gmail.com 

Website: www.hazelwoodchurch.org 

Look for us at:  

www.hazelwoodchurch.org  
We are constantly building and 

adding to it, so check back 

often! You can also contact us 
through the Website. Check out 

the home page. 

NEWSLETTER SCHEDULE 

            

July 1, 15, & 29 
 

Items to be published in the  

Newsletter are due in the  
office the Monday prior to  

publish date. Thank you! 

HAZELWOOD LEAVES 
June 17, 2021 

May the God of hope fill 
you with all joy and 
peace in believing, so 

that you may abound in 
hope by the power of the 

Holy Spirit.  

Romans 15:13 NRSV 
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BUDGET UPDATE 

Offerings Received for Week Ending 6/8/21: $6,076.00 

Offerings Received for Week Ending 6/15/21: $3,763.00 
 

Average Offering for Last Five Weeks: $3,884.20 

Average Weekly Need: $4,945.38 
 

Jan.-May 2021 Offerings Compared to Budget: ($7,195.58)* 
  *Reflects the amount received UNDER Budget 

♦ Julie Thomas is at home recovering from recent back surgery. 

MEMORIAL SERVICE 

Charles Retherford would like to invite you to a memorial service for his late 

wife, Alayne, at 2 p.m. this Saturday, June 19, in the Hazelwood Sanctuary. 
Alayne passed away on March 21, 2021. 

NEW EMAIL ADDRESS 

Denise Glasson: deniseglasson@yahoo.com 

1 Adam Moudy 

3 Wanda Storms 

5 Jason Hahn 

 Jason Ratts 

6 Ruth Mangas 

7 Maggie Ratts 

 Julie Thomas 

If your name has been inadvertently left off, let us know!  

Call the church office or send an email to 

hazelwoodchurch@gmail.com. 

July Birthdays 

16 Pat Patterson 

 Austin Sulanke 

20 Fran Kirk 

21 Sonja Rees 

29 John Clark 

ATTENTION GRADUATES! 

We are looking for information on recent graduates from high school, 

technical school, college, or higher education in the Hazelwood family. We 
would like to honor these folks for their achievements during worship on 

Sunday, July 11. If you are a recent graduate, or have a recent graduate in the 
family, please let us know. We’ll need the graduate’s name, where they 

graduated from, what degree they earned, and where they are headed next or 
their future plans. The deadline to submit this information is Thursday, June 24.  

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 

Join us in Cartwright Hall after worship on July 4 for a 

Covid-safe Ice Cream Social!  

If you would like to contribute ice cream or toppings, 

contact Marianna Gill in the church office. 

HAZELWOOD GARDEN UPDATE 

The four tomato plants shown in this photo of the Hazelwood Community 

Garden are from our Parlour neighbors. They were interested in having some 
space to share, so we were happy to accommodate. As you may recall, our 

Hazelwood Christian Preschool also has a little patch to call their own. All along 

we had hoped that collaboration in our garden would grow to include more 
friends, and it looks like that is happening. It also looks like I managed a pun. 
I’ve been “gnomed” to do so, periodically! 

~Submitted by the Garden Gnome 
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Life’s persistent and most urgent question is, “What 
are you doing for others?” 

~Martin Luther King, Jr. 

Preschool News 

The preschool is looking for some volunteers to paint one or two of the 

classrooms this summer. All the supplies and paint will be provided. If you like 
to paint and feel God calling you to use your talent for this ministry, please let 

Angie Lopez know at (765)284-2430. 

Looking for Volunteers 

June 1– July 2   1st Summer Camp Session 

July 19 – August 20 2nd Summer Camp Session 

Looking Ahead 

CHRISTMAS IN JULY 

Christmas in July is back! Starting July 4 and continuing every Sunday through 

the end of July, we will be collecting non-perishable items for Christian 
Ministries’ Food Pantry. Please bring items to place under the Christmas Tree in 

Sulanke Commons. There will also be a tub in the entrance off the circle drive to 
place your items in during the week. The outer doors will be unlocked Monday 

through Friday from 8 a.m.-4 p.m. 
 

 Items needed include: 

~Blessings & Gratitude from the Missions & Benevolence Team 

Boxed Pasta Dinners 

Hamburger Helper 

Tuna Helper 

Cereal 

Peanut Butter 

Macaroni & Cheese 

Canned Fruit 

Toilet Tissue 

Shampoo 

Toothbrushes 

Toothpaste 

Bath Soap 

Diapers 

Sunday, June 20 
Father’s Day 

Thursday, June 24 
Deadline to Submit Graduation Information to Church Office 

Sunday, July 4 
Independence Day 

Christmas in July Collection Begins 
Ice Cream Social, After Worship, Cartwright Hall 

Monday, July 5 
Office Closed in Observance of Independence Day 

Wednesday, July 7 
Elders, 5:30 p.m. 

Sunday, July 11 
Graduate Recognition, During Worship 

Sunday, July 18 
Rev. Diane’s Last Worship Service at Hazelwood 

Welcome, Rev. Pamela! 


